
Jackson Middle School Traffic Circulation 

 

Hello Jackson Middle School families and friends. We would like to thank you for taking 

the time to look at our traffic circulation map provided by the Safe Routes to School 

teams at PBOT and PPS. Our teams suggested the following modifications be made to 

improve traffic flow and pedestrian safety around our campus during the peak hours of 

arrival and dismissal. 

 

Key Changes 

• Portables will be located in the eastern half of our usual student drop-off area. 

Families should enter on the northern entrance of the drop-off area as usual, 

then continue forward to the western half of the parking lot. Students should be 

dropped off here and walk south to the school building. 

• When exiting the drop-off driveway, a left-turn only lane and right-turn only lane 

are present to go onto SW 35th Av. 

• Families are encouraged to use SW 40th Av behind the school as a Park & Walk 

location where students can be dropped off and utilize the pedestrian walkways 

to access the school. This decreases traffic at the school and allows you to skip 

the drop-off line! 

 

Vehicular Traffic 

• Suggested vehicular traffic flow is depicted using purple arrows on your map. 

• Do not drive on or park in the school bus loading zone marked in yellow stripes 

on your map. 

• Avoid stopping in the road or attempting to make U-turns. 

 

Thank you, 

-Safe Routes to Schools Team 

 


